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Date: July 5, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome to Summer Break, we made it!  
 
As our students have just left the school for their well-deserved summer break, we are writing to 
express our gratitude to all our families for your support throughout this academic year. Your role 
as parents and guardians, along with your involvement, encouragement, and partnership, has been 
instrumental in providing enriching experiences for our students. 
 
Right from academic and co-scholastic achievements to field trips and school events, we celebrated 
many accomplishments of our students together. Witnessing our students grow and learn under the 
guidance of our dedicated teachers and staff has been a source of joy and pride. Your commitment 
to their education and well-being is appreciated. This week, it was fulfilling to see our students 
participating in a variety of events from FS through Secondary. As they consolidate their learning 
experiences, they also cherish the memories of a successful academic year.  
 
As we transition into the summer months, we encourage you to continue fostering a love of new 
learning through reading, exploring nature, engaging in creative projects, and mastering your 
favourite sport/ game, there are numerous opportunities to keep the spirit of curiosity and discovery 
alive. 
 
Take this time to relax, rejuvenate, and create lasting memories with your family. We eagerly look 
forward to welcoming our students back on campus on Monday, August 26, 2024, the beginning of 
the new Academic Year 2024-25. 
 
Thank you once again for your support and partnership.  We wish you a joyful and safe summer 
break! 
 
Office Hours during Summer Break 
 
The Admissions department and Accounts department will remain open during summer from 8:30 AM – 
12:00 PM (Mondays to Thursdays) and 8:30 AM – 11:00 AM (Fridays). 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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